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Wanting to weigh-in on this bill presented in a very unscrupulous manner by State
Representative Gene Whisnant.  It seems to me that he hoped to sneak this by with no notice,
and I am strongly opposed to both his methods, and the substance of this bill.  I believe that
the public will be best served by a footbridge in this area, and certainly by a more open forum
before a decision be made on this matter. 

Thank you for sending-on my opposition.  

Judith M. Boone, Deschutes County resident for 34 years.
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